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Thursday’s Program 

Rotary Youth Exchange  
We meet via Zoom this week. Our guest speaker 

will be Bianca Saikale from the 
Rotary Club of Coffs Harbor Daybreak 
in Australia. Bianca’s presentation is 
A Life-Changing Rotary Journey; 

Beginning with Rotary Youth Exchange. 
Bianca came to Coffs Harbor as an exchange 
student from Brazil. Through the Rotary Youth 
Exchange, clubs host exchanges for students ages 
15-19 in more than 100 countries. 

Looking Ahead 
Next Week - Joint Club Social 

We don’t have a meeting next week, but there’s fun 
to be had. On Thursday, October 24, we have a joint 
club social. We will be gathering at Backdraft Bar 
and Grill in Bonsall. Rotarians 
from the Bonsall and Village 
clubs will join us for pizza, 
salad, and a no-host bar. 
Festivities begin at 5:00 PM 
and the cost is $20 at the door. 
Be sure to RSVP to Budd Sutliff 
so he can give the restaurant a 
count. Budd can be reached at buddsutliff@aol.com  
or by phone at 760-822-2600. 

Upcoming Events 
Oct. 19 .............. Highway Cleanup 
Oct. 19 .............. 4th Annual Walk to End Polio 
Oct. 24 .............. Joint Club Social 
Oct. 30 .............. Neighborhood Food Distribution 
Oct. 31 .............. Field Trip to San Onofre 
Nov. 7 ............... Club Meeting at Grand Tradition 
Nov. 9 ............... Ride for Pancreatic Cancer 
Nov. 14 ............. Club Meeting at Grand Tradition 

 
Students of the Month 

Fallbrook Union Elementary School District 
This month we got to meet two students From Mary 
Fay Pendleton School who were being recognized as 
Students of the Month. Fifth grader Hope Gilliam and 
seventh grader Kelsey Jones joined us for lunch and 
shared a bit about themselves and their goals. Mary 
Fay Pendleton is on base at Camp Pendleton. We can 
tell these young Bulldogs have a bright future! 

 
Honoring Our Own 

Rotarian of the Month & A New Member 
Kathy Reavis was selected as 
this month’s Rotarian of the 
Month honor. Kathy is a retired 
nurse who joined our club in 
June. She has jumped right in, 
and you’ll find her working the 
registration desk at each of our Grand Tradition 
meetings. Thanks for all you do, Kathy! We also 

welcomed Diana Wiggins 
as our newest blue badge 
member. Diana is a retired 
registered dietitian and a 
great addition to our club. 
Welcome, Diana! 

Quote of the Week 
Travel is fatal to prejudice, bigotry, and narrow-
mindedness, and many of our people need it sorely 
on these accounts.  

Mark Twain 


